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I-75 Concrete Pavement Repair from Progress Boulevard to Woodberry Road 443630-1-52-01

Project Details
Work Type Concrete

Pavement
Repair and
Replacement

Phase Construction
Limits from south of

Progress Blvd to
North of
Woodberry Road

Project Start Spring 2024
Length 5.17 miles
City Brandon
County Hillsborough
Road I-75
Construction
Cost

$22.6 million

Estimated
Completion

Late 2025

Contractor Gosalia
Concrete
Constructors,
Inc.

Contact Information
Project Information
  Maricelle Venegas
  813-975-6204
 
Maricelle.Venegas@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
This project will repair or replace the concrete pavement of the
Interstate 75 roadway and ramps between Progress Boulevard and
Woodberry Road in Hillsborough County 

Construction is anticipated to begin spring 2024. 

https://fdottampabay.com/project/656/443630-1-52-01

